

UNIT 3 : TEST 1

I. Find the word which has a different sound in the part underlined. Read the words aloud.

- | | | | |
|-----------------------|-------------------|----------------------|-------------------|
| 1. A.develop <u>s</u> | B.cars <u>s</u> | C.meet <u>s</u> | D.book <u>s</u> |
| 2. A.walk <u>s</u> | B.kiss <u>e</u> s | C.danc <u>e</u> s | D.box <u>e</u> s |
| 3. A.laugh <u>s</u> | B.month <u>s</u> | C.wash <u>e</u> s | D.work <u>s</u> |
| 4. A.die <u>s</u> | B.ros <u>e</u> s | C.dish <u>e</u> s | D.roug <u>e</u> s |
| 5. A.ask <u>s</u> | B.mak <u>e</u> s | C.sto <u>p</u> s | D.window <u>s</u> |
| 6. A.watch <u>e</u> s | B.thank <u>s</u> | C.chang <u>e</u> s | D.pass <u>e</u> s |
| 7. A.finis <u>h</u> e | B.pun <u>s</u> | C.building <u>s</u> | D.bird <u>s</u> |
| 8. A.catch <u>e</u> s | B.wish <u>e</u> s | C.play <u>s</u> | D.us <u>e</u> s |
| 9. A.liv <u>e</u> s | B.cook <u>s</u> | C.breat <u>h</u> e | D.room <u>s</u> |
| 10. A.mean <u>s</u> | B.thing <u>s</u> | C.practic <u>e</u> s | D.fill <u>s</u> |

II. Put the words in the box into three word.

elephants	studies	changes	givers
lions	washes	helps	bears
places	giraffes	balls	maths
works	pandas	ships	caves

/s/	
/z/	
/iz/	

III. Fill in the blank, using *is* or *are*.

- There a clock, two chairs and a table in my bedroom.
- there sugar in the kitchen?
- there three doors in your house?
- There tall trees around my house.
- There not water in that glass.
- There more than fifty books on my bookshelf.
- There an armchair in my room.
- There lots of orange juice in the fridge.
- there a living room, two bedrooms in your house?
- There twenty-two benches, thirty-eight desks, and fifteen bookcases in the school.

IV. Write (T) if the statement is true, and write (F) if the statement is false.

Minh lives with his parents in a lovely apartment in Ho Chi Minh City. His apartment is not very big but it is comfortable. There are five rooms in the apartment: a living room, two bedrooms, a kitchen and a bathroom. The living room is the biggest of all. It is beautiful furnished. The bath room is very beautiful. It has a sink, a tub and a shower. The kitchen is very modern and has everything: refrigerator, washing machine, dishwasher, gas cooker, electric stove, kitchen table... Minh's bedroom is not large, but it is very bright and its colors are nice. Minh likes his apartment a lot.

1. There are five rooms in Minh's apartment.	
2. The living room is bigger than any other rooms in his apartment.	
3. The sink is in the bath room.	
4. His bedroom is large.	
5. The kitchen is modern because there is a washing machine there.	
6. The colors of his bedroom are nice.	

V. Read the passage and choose the correct answer.

Hi, my name is Anna. This is the photo of my family. There are six people in my family: my grandmother, my grandfather, my mother, my father, my elder brother and me. These are my grandparents. They are old and retired. They love gardening and doing morning exercise. This is my father. He is forty-one and he is a doctor. He works in a big hospital. This is my mother. She is thirty-eight. She is an Art teacher. She teaches in a secondary school. This is my elder brother. His name is Jack. He is sixteen and he is a high school student. I'm ten and I'm the youngest in my family. Our family lives in a house on Nguyen Hue Street. The house is a little small but it's lovely. There is a living room, two bedrooms, a bathroom and a kitchen. However, the thing I love most is that the house also has a big garden and a large pond behind it. These are the places where my family likes to relax or fish on weekends.

- How many people are there in Anna's family?
A. Six B. Seven C. Eight D. ten
- Who are retired?
A. Anna's parents. B. Anna's brother. C. Anna's grandparents. D. all are correct
- How old are Anna's parents?
A. Her mother is 40 and father is 41.
B. Her mother is 38 and father is 41.
C. Her father is 38 and mother is 41.
D. B & C
- Where does Anna's father work?
A. In a big school B. In a big hospital C. In a secondary school D. At home
- Is Anna's elder brother a student in a secondary school?
A. Yes, he is. B. No, he isn't. C. No information D. Yes, he does
- How many rooms are there in her house?
A. Five B. Six C. Seven D. four
- Is there a garden behind her house?
A. Yes, there is. B. No, there isn't. C. No information D. Both A & B
- What does the word "**They**" in line 3 refer to?
A. Anna's grandparents B. Anna's parents.
C. Anna's family. D. No information

VI. Complete the sentences so its meaning doesn't change.

- The woman is tall and thin.
→ She's _____
- The man is old.
→ He's _____
- Hip hop is my favourite kind of music.
→ I _____